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April 23, 2019 

Dr. Thad Anglin, President 
Cisco College 
101 College Heights  
Cisco, Texas 76437 

Dear Dr. Anglin: 

Cisco College implemented the recommendation in our prior report A Compliance 
Desk Review of Formula Funding at Cisco College, issued November 13, 2017. 

Management has implemented the audit recommendation by: 

 Capturing and retaining student information system audit logs or change 
history for the critical data used for formula funding. 

We conducted this audit in accordance with generally accepted government 
auditing standards. Those standards require that we plan and perform the audit to 
obtain sufficient, appropriate evidence to provide a reasonable basis for our findings 
and recommendations based on our audit objectives. We believe the evidence 
obtained provides a reasonable basis for the findings, if any, based on the audit 
objectives.  

If you have any questions or comments, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mark A. Poehl, CPA, CIA, CISA, CFE 
Director, Internal Audit and Compliance 

Stuart W. Stedman 
  CHAIR 

 

Fred Farias III, O.D. 
  VICE CHAIR 

John T. Steen, Jr. 
  SECRETARY OF THE BOARD 

 

Michelle Q. Tran 
  STUDENT REPRESENTATIVE 

S. Javaid Anwar 

Michael J. Plank 

Ricky A. Raven 

Donna N. Williams 

Welcome Wilson, Jr. 
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